


Dec. 13": 1999 

Ms. Paula Isler 
2450 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FI. 

33316 

Dear Ms. Mer, 

The enclosed check represents the uncalculated amount of interest on an apparent past due 
payment we made Nov. 22"d. This is in reference to the state cancelling our pay phone certificate, 
Docket #991144-TC. The company accountant, John Mann, has been in contact with yourself and 
has advised me to send this payment via overnight delivery. 

We thank you for your attention to this matter. If our effort is less than sufficient to restore 
our pay phone certificate I request that you give me a telephone call at 954 763 5721 

Respectfidly, 

Dan Brewster 
Walk In Phone Centers, Inc 
d/b/a The Calling Station 

Phone: (9%) 763-5721 * I';ix: (%4) 763-5731 




